
Dear Legislators,
I urge you to vote NO on HB2002 and kill it immediately. This bill is irresponsible, reckless, and tyrannical. It goes directly against 
the will of the Oregon Voters who passed measure 11 by a 2 to 1 margin, to hold our most violent offenders accountable for their 
crimes. These are the States most dangerous people!! Stop catering to the far left and criminal elements of society, do you not 
realize that you are taking a crap on the victims of these criminals crimes and your releasing people on the streets sooner to make 
nore victims!!  Not to mention giving $2,500,000 to the REIMAGINE SAFETY FUND is irresponsible, this is a racial social justice 
movement that incites and divides this Nation that is founded on disinformation on racial disparity. Stop trying to shove reckless bills 
down the throats of Oregonians and law abiding citizens simply because you liberals hold supermajorities. This is tyrannical and 
bullying/thuggish behavior. Vote NO on HB 2002 and don't cater to criminals and progressive social justice warriors.

Sincerely, Chad Kernutt


